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Mon 6th Jan- Nursery re-opens
Tues 14th Jan- Service of light P7
Thurs 13th Feb- Parent assembly
Fri 14th Feb- Nursery closed for Teacher Training
Mon 17th – Fri 21st Feb- Nursery closed for Mid- Term
Mon 24th Feb- Nursery re-opens
Sun 1st March- St Colman’s Pupils will take part in the Peace Proms in Belfast Waterfront Hall
Welcome back to Nursery.  I hope everyone had a relaxing Christmas.  I would like to thank everyone for their generous gifts and best wishes over the festive period.  It is much appreciated.  Best wishes for the year ahead.
Mrs Hanna and Mrs Cosgrave
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Getting Ready to Learn
Big Bedtime Read
As you may have noticed there are lovely green book bags hanging in our cloakroom just waiting to be used.  These are for the children to take home as part of the Big Bedtime Read programme.  Before these can be sent home I am to hold an information session.  I would love some feedback as to what time suits parents best to attend.  The information session will take no longer than 1 hour.  The options would be:
1. An afternoon 1pm-2pm (nursery children of parents attending can stay with Mrs Cosgrave)
2. An afternoon 4pm-5pm
3. An evening 7pm-8pm
I will go with the majority vote.  I am hoping to take this session before the end of January.  I have attached a small questionnaire regarding Big Bedtime Read if you could fill it in and place your time option on it that would be great.
Nursery Fund Raising
Nursery children made a beautiful piece of Christmas art to help raise money for Nursery Funds.  Thanks so much for all your kind donations.   I hope that these pieces will be treasured and take pride of place each Christmas.  The money is to be counted and I will let everyone know how the money is spent as soon as I can.  
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Volunteers
We have been so lucky to have had parent volunteers in Term 1.  Please feel free any morning to stay and help with snack or play in the classroom.  All extra help is much appreciated.  Just shout any morning, you will not be turned away!

Severe Weather
In the event of severe weather, such as snow, a text message will be sent regarding school                  closures.  Please make sure the office has the most up                     to date mobile number                    to receive information.   
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Happy Birthday to:
Jamie (Jan)
Aerin (Feb)

We hope you enjoy spending time with Birthday Bear.
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— HAPPY NEW YEAR —
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